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The Village recently learned that its submission of the Annual Report for 
fiscal year 2018 has met the requirements of the Government Finance 
Officers Association’s (GFOA) Popular Annual Financial Reporting review 
program. 
 
The Annual Report features information on various Village departments. The 
Village has now received the “trifecta” of awards offered by the GFOA related 
to financial reporting, including: 
 

• Certificate of Achievement for Excellence in Financial Reporting 
• Distinguished Budget Presentation Award 
• Award for Outstanding Achievement in Popular Annual Financial 

Reporting 
 
“This is no small feat and reflects the Village’s commitment to transparency 
and disclosure,” Village Treasurer Brad Bettenhausen said. “We should all be 
proud of this new recognition. Many thanks to all the Village departments 
that contributed to the Annual Report effort!” 
 
Residents can read the most recent Annual Report on the Village website. 


